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We would like to say thank you to Morrisons 
for providing popcorn and drinks for the 
children’s viewing of the Panto at Christmas; 

they really enjoyed having this treat.    

We would also like to thank Tesco for 
donating £80 to the school, towards resources 
in the classroom, as we missed out on our 
normal Christmas singing and bag packing due 

to COVID.    

We would now like to say a MASSIVE thank you to the ‘Friends 

of Sculthorpe’ for applying for an award from Tesco Bags of Help.   
 
This month they had their application accepted and have been 
awarded a fabulous £1000 towards revitalising the playground 
markings and providing some new equipment such as outdoor chalk 
boards, skipping ropes and balls.   
 
On top of this they have provided each child in school with an Easter 
egg to take home  
 
 
 

We hope all the children and families have a lovely Easter holidays 

and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 12th April. 
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